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May 2021
Dear Parents,

I am writing to you to let you know the plans that are in place for transition and
reporting this year; please be aware that transition will be dependent on
Government guidance for 21° June onwards, so the below information is
provisional.
Transition
Year 6 into Year 7
I have been informed that, government guidelines allowing:
e Alderman Peel High School will be having their transition sessions on
Wednesday 30" June, Thursday 1°t July and Friday 2" July.
e Fakenham Academy will be having their transition days on Wednesday 14"
July, Thursday 15" July and Friday 16" July.
e You should have heard from your child’'s High School giving you this
information, if you haven't then please contact them directly.

New Reception Intake
These children have been invited to visit the school for the mornings of Wednesday
14t to Friday 16" June.

Year 1 into Year 2

All Year 1 will be moving up to Barn Owl Class as Year 2 in September. They will
be having their taster transition sessions on Wednesday 14" July to Friday 16™
July. This will allow the children to get to know their new teachers as well as
renew friendships formed previously.

Year 3 into Year &4 and Year & into Year 5

Due to the number of Year 1 into Year 2 children in September, all Year 3 children
will be moving up to Tawny Owl Class as Year 4 in September and Year 4 into Year
5. They will be having their taster transition sessions on Wedenesday 14" July to
Friday 16" July. This will allow the children to get to know their new teachers as
well as renew friendships formed previously.
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Reports
I have discussed reports with Mr Allen and this year you will be offered a phone
call after half term to discuss any questions or concerns you have with your child’s
teacher and for us to discuss how your child is in school. This will be a 10 minute
phone call, as was in the Autumn Term.

At the end of the Summer Term you will get a written report, like in previous years,
however we will not be reporting on attainment and progress due to the
interruptions of the last 18 months. We will be reporting on how your child is
doing, what they are good at, what they need to develop next year and on their
wellbeing in school.

Please know that even though you are unable to come into school, if you have any
concerns then please ring the office and make a time for your child’s teacher to ring
you back or alternatively you can email them (during school hours) on the email
that was given during school closures.

June 21st 2021 - What will happen?
We are currently talking about what will happen to school times, bubbles and lots
of other things from 21 June, however we will have to wait until the government
give us guidance before any decisions can be made. Please bear with us, we will let
you know as soon as we possibly can.

Finally I would like to say thank you for your continued support during this very
difficult year.

Sarah Potter
(Head of School)



